AM-2016-101
Phil Stenbeck Exhibit A

From: Phil Stenbeck

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 9:01 AM

To: Phil Stenbeck

Subject: FW: Prineville Temporary Housing Shortages

From: Charlie Holm [mailto:Charlie.Holm@fortisconstruction.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 1:51 PM

To: Steve Forrester <sforrester@cityofprineville.com>; Bill Zelenka (Bill.Zelenka@co.crook.or.us)
<Bill.Zelenka@co.crook.or.us>

Cc: Todd Taylor (tmt@taylornw.com) <tmt@taylornw.com>

Subject: Prineville Temporary Housing Shortages

Good Afternoon Steve & Bill,

As you know, the significant data center construction activity in Prineville is putting a strain on availability of short term,
temporary housing in Prineville. The workforce that has come to the area that cannot find local housing options is now
staying in locations as far away as Sisters & LaPine.

There is still high demand for increased crew sizes to support the Projects, primarily electricians. In the next 60 days, the
facebook project anticipates the need to add another 150 electricians to the current workforce which is already over
100. Many of these workers are coming in from out of state and would prefer to make Prineville there home while they
are on the Project.

Todd Taylor and Scott Porfily have put together a proposal to create a temporary housing solution on the property
directly south of facebook. This would be a significant, positive step in reliving some pressure from the problem we are
facing. It will allow us to attract and retain work force needed to successfully deliver for our clients.

I am happy to be of further support or information if need be,

Best Regards,

Charlie

Charlie Holm |[LEED AP| Fortis Construction, Inc.| 541 948 2100 | fortisconstruction.com

Click here to upload files to Charlie




